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The Public Works Committee for the Village of Grantsburg met on Monday, June 14, 2021 at 
3:30 p.m. at the Village Office, 316 S. Brad Street, Grantsburg, Wisconsin.  
   
Present: Chairman/President Terrance Kucera, Trustee Leo Janke, Trustee Hank Java 
 
Others present: Director of Public Works Jerry Konobeck, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Allison 
Longhenry, Police Chief Dan Wald, Trustee Greg Peer 
 
 Call to Order  Chairman/President Kucera called the Public Works Committee meeting to order 
at 3:30 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
John Deere Commercial Mower, Blower and Brush, Zero-turn mower  DPW Konobeck 
presented the quote for $9,186 for a hydrostatic drive broom for the John Deere 1585 Terrain 
Cut mower approved by the Public Works Committee at their May 24, 2021 meeting.   DPW 
Konobeck discussed the option of not buying the mower deck for this “winter” machine and 
purchasing another zero-turn mower from Lee’s Sport and Saw, LLC for approximately $6,500.  
The committee agreed this would be a good option. Motion by Trustee Java, second by 
Trustee Janke to recommend the Village Board approve the purchase of a John Deere 
1585 Terrain Cut with Comfort Cab Commercial Front Mower without the mower deck, 
and with snow blower and hydrostatic drive broom with trade-in of the 2003 John Deere 
1565 mower, the 2008 John Deere 1545 mower, existing snow blower and broom and to 
also purchase another zero-turn mower.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Part-time Public Works Hours, Uniform  DPW Konobeck discussed the amount of work 
needed to address neglected issues in the Village.  Additional hours for a part-time crew person 
would allow some of these items to be completed this year.  He also asked about getting work 
uniforms for a part-time summer worker since the crew deals with sewer issues, grease and dirt.  
Motion by President Kucera, second by Trustee Java to recommend the Village Board 
approve adding eleven (11) hours per week for eight (8) weeks to the part-time Public 
Works Department and order uniforms for the current part-time Public Works employee.  
The hours will be revisited after eight (8) weeks.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Adjournment.   President Kucera adjourned the Public Works Committee meeting at 4:05 
p.m.    
 
 
 
Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer 


